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  LOST DOG  

  

     

  

  I AM VERY HAPPY TO ANNOUNCE THAT BAILEE IS BACK WITH HER FAMILY SAFE
AND SOUND!!!   

  

     

  

     

  Help us find our Bailee.  She is a Pomeranian Maltese mix, blonde with 
  some   black mixed in.  She went missing yesterday, January 6th, from a 
  residence   on Milton Moretz Road which
  intersects with Ridge Road and Castleford Road.    She is not wearing a 
  collar but she is micro-chipped.  If you have seen Bailee, please call Gina at   (828) 264-1925, 

  (828) 262-7825, or (828) 719-5760.  
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